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SERVICE CLASSIFICATION NO. 2 (Cont'd)

GENERAL SERVICE (Cont'd)

SPECIAL PROVISIONS (Cont'd)

2.9 POWER FOR JOBS (Cont'd)

RATES (Cont'd)

Power for Jobs customers will be subject to a monthly adjustment per Kwh
to reflect variances between estimated and actual charges for PASNY
capacity, including competitively bid power and transmission of PASNY
power to the Company's system, inclusive of losses and any minimum bill
obligation and any applicable taxes incurred by the Company and not
otherwise reflected in the foregoing charges.

In addition to the charges above, Central Hudson will bill a customer
charge of $25.00 per month, exclusive of increase in rates and charges to
cover incremental billing and administrative costs associated with
providing service to a Power for Jobs customer.

Minimum Charge

The minimum charge per month shall be the sum of the customer charges
described above.

Term of Service

The term of service for each customer is to be established by the New York
State economic development power allocation board not to exceed three
years, provided however that if the board directs the partial or complete
withdrawal of the Customer's allocation during the term, the term or
amount of service under this special provision will be adjusted
accordingly.

Determination of Energy and Demand Billing

In the event that NYPA is unable to deliver in any billing period any
portion or all of the Power for Jobs power to the Company as contracted
for under the "Power for Jobs Purchase and Resale Agreement" between PASNY
and the Company, each customer shall have his contract lowered by the
amount of reduced deliveries allocated on a pro rata basis across all
Power for Jobs allocations.  All such energy not delivered and
subsequently replaced with load supplied by the Company shall be billed
according to the Customer's applicable rates under this Service
Classification.
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